
Licensed Practical Nurses at Rivercrest 
Lodge will soon be voting on a tentative 
agreement! Following a quick and 
successful round of bargaining, your 
negotiating team now has the details 
for the vote.

Voting will take place in-person, on 
Sunday, Oct. 23 from 2:30 – 3:30p.m. at 
the worksite. 

Your negotiating team is happy with the 
deal, and recommends that you vote YES 
to accept it. For more details about the 
tentative agreement, please read our last 
bargaining update from Oct. 17. We have 
also attached the full tentative agreement 
to this bargaining update, so you can 
download and read it if you want. 

Members of the negotiating team will 
be present at the vote to answer any 
questions you might have. 

So come out and vote on Sunday, 
and tell your co-workers about the 
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vote as well! It’s important that we all 
participate in democratically adopting 
our collective agreement. 

Don’t hesitate to email the members 
of your negotiating team with any 
questions, comments, or feedback.


